
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
May 8, 2015 

 
 
Sarah W. Stopford 
C/O – DTV America Corporation 
13450 W Sunrise Blvd., Suite 164 
Sunrise, FL. 33323 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Sarah W. Stopford 
                                                                                 Channel 45, Jonesboro, AR. 
                                                                                 File no.: 0000001342 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.: 187272 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
We are currently processing the above captioned application. Our preliminary analysis 
indicates the following: 
 
We are unable to determine tower registration requirements based on the tower heights 
as filed in the proposal. The tower determination system generates the following error 
when we attempt to verify with the specifications as entered: 
 
“The Support Structure Height (AGL) cannot be greater than the Overall Structure 
Height (AGL).” 
 
If you do not amend your application electronically within 30 days from the date of this 
letter to resolve the above deficiency, we will dismiss your application. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                         Deputy Chief 
                                                                                         Video Division 
                                                                                         Media Bureau 
 
 
 



C.c Sarah W. Stopford 
 C/O – Kristina Bruni 
 Bella Spectra Corporation 
 1671 NW 144th Terrace, Suite 110 
 Sunrise, FL. 33323 
 
 
 
 


